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Here are some ideas to support your child at home 

 

April Topic is …… 

Growth and life cycles 

Literacy 

 Visit the local library to read some non-fiction books that discuss 

plants, animals and their life cycles 

 

Discussion 

 When on family trips or out and about walking, see if your child 

can tell you of any changes in the natural environment, such as 

plants growing, leaves appearing on trees or baby animals being 

born 

 When discussing the natural world ask your child ‘why’ and ‘how’ 

questions to initiate deeper thinking 

 

Notes 

 As the weather becomes drier and warmer we will be inviting 

parent’s/carers to come and help develop and plant in our allotment 

area. Dates to be confirmed  

Numeracy 

 Use seeds and beans as a way of counting 

 If planting in the garden, let your child measure the amount of water 

used 


